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In this issue:

· Transportation Spending Bill Clears Senate Panel 

· Beverly Hills Chamber of Commerce Economic Development Council
· LA City Council Approves Funding an EIR for the Olympic West Pico East Initiative
· Friday’s Office Of Homeland Security Event Canceled
· Expo Light Rail Line Project Status Update Open House
· Metro Rail System Service Alerts



On Wednesday, July 16, 2008, an Open House will be held to provide a Project Status Update for the West End Corridor of the Expo Light Rail Line (see attached invitation).  During the Open House, presentations will be made on Phase 1 Project Overview and a Construction Status Update.  The update includes information on the construction of the Ballona Creek and La Cienega bridges, Expo right-of-way excavation and traffic advisories. 

	Open House Details: 

When:
Wednesday, July 16, 2008, 6:30 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.

Where:
Culver City Senior Center, 4095 Overland Ave., Culver City, CA 90230

(On-site free parking is available)

Board members who wish to attend may contact my office so we can make the necessary arrangements.
Metro Rail System Service Alerts

Metro Green Line

Starting Sunday, July 13 through Thursday, July 17 trains will run every 18 minutes due to system maintenance (additional information regarding system changes is provided in the attached notification).

Metro Red/Purple Line

On Friday, July 11, 2008 after 9:00 p.m., Purple Line passengers traveling to or from Wilshire/Western or Wilshire/Normandie need to transfer at Wilshire/Vermont due to system maintenance: All trains will use the lower level. Shuttle trains will leave Wilshire/Western two minutes later than regular schedule. 

Than starting Sunday through Thursday, July 13-17 at 9:00 p.m., all Purple Line passengers traveling to or from Wilshire/Western or Wilshire/Normandie need to transfer at Wilshire/Vermont due to system maintenance.  At Wilshire/Vermont, Purple Line trains will use the lower level, Red Line trains to Union Station will be on the upper level and Red Line trains to North Hollywood will be on the lower level.  Shuttle trains will leave Wilshire/Western two minutes later than regular schedule. Red Line trains will leave four minutes later than regular schedule.

Metro Blue Line

Starting Friday night through Sunday, July 11-13, repairs are scheduled at the Metro Blue Line 124th Street and 130th Street grade crossings.  On Friday and Saturday from 9:00 p.m. to the close of service and on Sunday from 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m., one track will be out of service between Imperial and Artesia Stations.
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